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CAAP Implementation Stakeholder Group Meeting

From: CAAP <CAAP@cleanairactionplan.org>
To: cspnclive <cspnclive@gmail.com>
Cc: acoluso <acoluso@portla.org>, tdemoss <tdemoss@portla.org>, "renee.moilanen"

<renee.moilanen@polb.com>, Iwunder <lwunder@portla.org>, ccannon <ccannon@portla.org>,
"heather.tomley" <heather.tomley@polb.com>, ABezmalinovich <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>

Date: Feb 12, 2018 10:03:42 AM

Dear Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council,

This email is to acknowledge our receipt of your letter dated February 6, 2018 asking for a CSPNC representative at the
Clean Air Action Plan (CAAP) Implementation Stakeholder Group meeting. The initial CAAP Implementation Stakeholder
Group meeting is going to be scheduled for March 2018. A formal public announcement will be made soon about the date,
time, and location of the meeting. CSPNC is welcome to attend. If you have any other questions, please feel free to contact
us through the CAAP email, caap@cleanairactionplan.org.

Sincerely,
Amber Coluso
Port of Los Angeles

Air Quality Specialist
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